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PRESS RELEASE 

The news in some media outlets claiming that no offers were submitted to BOTAŞ’ tender for the purchase of 

39 LNG cargoes during the period between 2022 and 2025 is false. 

 

For the concerned LNG purchase tender, 16 different offers with a total of 29.4 billion cubic meters of gas 

were received from 14 companies operating in international market. 

 

We believe that such news is made on purpose to steer the market. 

 

Respectfully announced to the public. 
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